777

Shomper, Kris

From: Kathy Enking [kathy.enking@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 9:36 PM

To: IRRC

Subject:

Raw Milk legislation in Pennsylvania

I am writing to let you know I oppose the proposed milk regulations that would disallow Raw Milk producers to
sell milk to the public. It is an individual's choice to decide what is healthy for them and their families. These
regulations threaten our individual choices as Americans to practice free will. They also threaten our health and
the livelihood of small farmers. America was founded on freedom, freedom of religion, freedom of speech and
freedom to decide what food we want to eat. Taking that right away is a constitutional affront.

Kathy Enking, Maine
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